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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1691, as introduced, requires the Department of Human Services (DHS) to work with the 

State Fire Marshal to develop guidelines that allow family child care homes and large child care 

homes to operate under the fire protection requirements of the International Residential Code. 

These child care homes will not be denied a license should they comply. No political subdivision 

can place stricter fire requirements than those outlined in the International Residential Code.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1691 directs the Department of Human Services (DHS) to work with the State Fire Marshal 

to develop guidelines that allow child care homes to operate under the fire protection 

requirements of the International Residentials Code (IRC). In its current form, HB 1691 is not 

anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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